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6 July 2023 

Classes and teachers for next year 

Dear parents and carers  

The children have spent time today in their new classrooms, meeting their new teachers and preparing 
for their transition in September. I was pleased to see how well they settled with their new teachers and 
their enthusiasm for tackling more challenging work! 

Your child’s class for next year will be as follows: 

Current Class New Class and Teacher from September 2023 

3 Draco 4 Aquila – Miss T Xygaki 

3 Lyra 4 Orion – Mr C Robinson 

4 Aquila 5 Perseus – Mrs J Belizaire 

4 Orion 5 Hercules – Mrs K Ball & Mrs J Bredenkamp 

5 Hercules 6 Pegasus – Mrs J Quintana & Mrs M Cresswell-Bayliss 

5 Perseus 6 Andromeda – Mr K Maddock  

 

The new Year 3 classes are: 

3 Draco – Miss V Perini 

3 Lyra – Miss N Sadaq & Mrs M Cresswell-Bayliss 

You may notice from the list above that, for the first time in a number of years, we have some changes 
to our teaching team. 

Mr Prue and Mrs Prasad have both secured new teaching roles in other schools for September. We 
wish them well in their new jobs and thank them for the work that they have done to support children 
at Someries and to contribute to the life of the school in the last four years. 

We will be joined in September by Mr Maddock and Mrs Belizaire. Both are experienced teachers and 
we look forward to having them as part of the team here. 

I hope that your child enjoyed the day in the new classroom and is looking forward to their next year 
of learning.  We look forward to the children starting their new classes next term on Tuesday 5th 
September 2023. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr J Hunt, Head Teacher 

http://www.someriesjuniorschool.co.uk/

